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PARENTS AND STUDENT ATHLETES 
 

Licking Valley is once again partnering with Licking 
Memorial Hospital to offer free sports physical to all 

athletes grades 7-12.  Boys physicals will be on June 4th, girls will be on June 8th.  Both days, 
physicals will start at 5:00.  A parent must be in attendance in order to participate.  There is a big 
change in regards to the physical forms this year that we need to make you aware of.  Packets 
are available in the high school and middle school offices that contain the paperwork necessary 
for the free EKG screenings that are conducted at LMH.  You can also find that paperwork here: 

 

http://www.lmhealth.org/Community/Community-Support/Sports-Physicals.aspx 

 

These forms are only needed if you plan to participate in the LMH physicals.  If you wish to 
see your own physician instead, you will not need to fill out these forms.  Please be advised, you 
will not need to participate in ImPACT testing during these physicals because it will be done 
here at Licking Valley for all athletes in football, HS volleyball, soccer, HS basketball, wrestling, 
baseball, and softball.  Other sports are not mandated to test due to the lower risk of concus-
sion, but if you wish to have your child tested please feel free to call the high school at 763-
3252, and we will be happy to schedule a time for your child to be tested. 

 

For incoming 7th and 8th grade athletes, you may still use the following physical form: 

http://www.ohsaa.org/medicine/PPE_2015-16.pdf 
     Please fill out this form and present it on the night of physicals. 

 
All incoming 9th-12th grade athletes, your process is now different.                                    

The following will be your physical form:                 www.e-ppe.com 
 

Type Licking Valley in the search box and follow instructions on how to fill out the form.               
You will need to fill out this form, print it, and present it on the night of physicals.  This 
form is a bit lengthy and will take some time to fill out, so plan accordingly so you are prepared.  
This new process may seem tedious, but we highly recommend you use this form, even if you 
are not participating in the LMH physicals, because your child’s medical information will be more 
secure with this form, it simplifies the process in future since the site will save all your infor-
mation, and it allows our medical staff the ability to see any information in your child’s history 
they may need to know during an evaluation on the sideline.   

 
We know this is a big change and can be confusing, so if you have any questions about the pro-
cess, the PrivIT help desk will be able to help you with any issues on the physical.  Their infor-
mation can be found on their website.  You can also call the high school at 740-763-3721 with 
any concerns. 





New Educational                                          

Options Program at LVHS 

We are excited to announce that under our Educational Options Policy, the 

Licking Valley Schools is launching a new Educational Options program.  

This program will provide new and exciting opportunities for all LVHS stu-

dents.  We have partnered with ACE Digital Academy, an online curriculum 

and education provider to offer up to 200 online courses to our high school 

students.  This program is designed to meet two basic needs.  One need is 

to help the roughly 7% of our students who do not graduate each year.  

Many of these students are, for one reason or another, unable to succeed in 

the traditional high school instructional program and environment.  This 

online option will provide them with an alternative to the traditional high 

school program and give them another avenue to earn their Licking Valley 

High School diploma.  We would like to bring back to Licking Valley our stu-

dents who are currently enrolled in other online, community and charter 

school programs, and students who have dropped out of LVHS but who real-

ly want a diploma from Licking Valley High School.  If you know a former LV 

student who didn’t graduate, please share this information with them.  Licking 

Valley currently loses almost $350,000.00 annually to community and charter 

schools such as Newark Digital Academy when our students drop out and 

enroll in those schools, and the vast majority of them never acquire a diplo-

ma of any kind.   

 

The other need is to offer additional internet–based elective courses to all of 

our students.  These electives include various foreign languages such as 

French, German, Japanese, Latin and Mandarin Chinese.  There are also 

electives such as art history, business and technology, Microsoft Office 

Software courses, career exploration and various Advanced Placement (AP) 

courses not currently available at the school.  There is also an online ACT 

Preparation course available through this program.  We will also be able to 

offer credit recovery and summer school courses through the Educational 

Options program!     

 

If you are interested in Educational Options, either to complete your high 

school diploma or for the elective options, please contact Mrs. Aimee 

Twiggs, Licking Valley High School teacher and Educational Options Coordi-

nator, to take advantage of this exciting new educational opportunity.  Mrs. 

Twigg’s email address is twiggsa@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us.  You may reach 

her by phone at 763-3721. 

Annual HS AP Calculus tradition of the students creating a human integration equation. Annual HS AP Calculus tradition of the students creating a human integration equation. Annual HS AP Calculus tradition of the students creating a human integration equation. Annual HS AP Calculus tradition of the students creating a human integration equation.     
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Juniors and Sophomores… 

Want to explore England and France  

during Spring Break of 2016? 

 

Learn more about the itinerary at 

www.eftours.com enter tour #1620667HT 

 Enrollment will remain open until the fall, 

but earlier enrollment can lock in the low-

est possible price and monthly payments 

are accepted.  This will be our third tour 

with EF, a trusted company with top-notch 

guides.  Parents of travelers are also wel-

come to travel.   

 

 Please see or contact Mrs. Adkins for 

more information,                                           

adkinsb@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

 

 Join our group of 22 travelers           

and counting! 



Licking Valley FFA Awards Membership 

 
The Licking Valley FFA held its annual Parent/Member Banquet May 20 in the Elementary com-

mons.  Over 200 members and guest joined in the activities.  Mr. Noel Bell was chosen by the members 

as the Honorary Chapter Degree winner.  Mr. Bell has assisted the chapter with time, devotion and help 

with livestock and chapter projects.  

 Other winners for the evening for outstanding membership 

were Hunter White, Star Agribusiness; Hunter is a junior whose 

Supervised Agriculture Experience is job placement at R&M 

Bakery.  Ashley Dillon was awarded the Star Chapter Farmer 

for being the top upperclassman for SAE and FFA participa-

tion. Jordan Ellis and Amanda Hood were awarded the Star 

Greenhand. The Star Greenhand is awarded to the top first 

year member.  

 Proficiency awards are awarded to members who 

show outstanding achievement with a particular animal, crop, 

or area of interest.  The winners were Ashley Dillon for beef 

production. Sam Bell; agriculture mechanics and repair, small 

grain production, and forage production. Zoe Moran; swine pro-

duction.  Taylor Banks; small animal production.  Chase Bravard; fruit and vegetable production.                             

Keith Chappalear; forestry products. Taylor Evans; equine management placement.                                    

Shannon Greenawalt;  horse production. Duncan Free-

man; poultry production. Fischer White; goat production. 

and Hunter White for agricultural processing.  Each 

member was awarded a plaque and award pin for their 

FFA jacket.               

 Others honored were the top FFA Fruit Sales-

man with Spencer and Sam Bell 1st, Jordan Ellis 2nd and 

Taylor Evans 3rd.   Many members received awards for 

their participation in various skills contest. Being recog-

nized for their achievements for obtaining the State FFA 

Degree were Ashley Dillon and Taylor Evans and for re-

ceiving their American FFA Degree were Brock Bradley, 

Cara Dillon and Joshua Ellis. The Licking Valley FFA Alumni scholarships were awarded to Brenda          

Moran, Taylor Evans and Jacob Roe. The James Devine Memorial Scholarship was awarded to Zoe  

Moran.  

Members and guest enjoyed a meal prepared by Grillin’ Dave Style and a slide program by the 

Ag Business class. Mr. Ellis, LV FFA Advisor would like to thank all the parents, FFA Alumni, community 

members and teachers who have made this a productive and successful year. 



Contact Jody Camp for further information regarding 

this activity: campj@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember that you are your child’s first and best teacher, and over the long summer 

months when students are not in school, you are there ONLY teacher.  You can keep your 

student’s academic skills sharp with an hour or less of reading and math per day.  Establish 

a "me during the day when your elementary child is required to read for at least 20 

minutes per day and do 20 minutes of math prac"ce appropriate to their skill level, and at 

least 30 minutes per day for your middle schooler or high schooler.  Think about that . . . 

for an hour or less a day your child can con"nue learning and growing over the summer 

and come back to school ready to start a new, challenging school year.  If you need books 

for your child, come into our District Office, or call at 763-3525, and we will get you books 

appropriate to the age and skill of your child.  For math exercises check the internet, there 

are a number of websites that offer math prac"ce items for free, like khanacademy.org.  If 

you are able to pay a small fee, IXL.com is an excellent website for math prac"ce and one 

with which your child will be familiar because we use it here at school in elementary 

through middle school.  It’s not asking too much of your child to con"nue learning and 

growing over the summer.  Make it part of their daily rou"ne, you’ll feel good about it and 

they’ll be be4er off because of it.  Remember, every adult helping every child learn and 

grow every day is our vision, and you are part of ‘every adult’ and the summer days are 

part of ‘every day’!    



5th Grade Washington, D.C.  Trip 

Reminders 

 

•  All payments should be sent directly to                                    

Scholastica Travel Inc.   
  

• The payment due dates are:                                    

 June 15, 2015--$100 

 July 15, 2015--$75 

 August 15, 2015--$75 

•  Chaperones need to schedule an appoint-

ment to complete fingerprinting with Laura 

Lahmers at the  District Office. Please do 

not wait until the last minute!  All finger-

printing must  be complete by August 31, 

2015. 

 

• Don’t forget to check out our website if you 

have  any questions!                                                                 
http://lv5thgradewashingtondctrip.weebly.com/ 

 

2015 SUMMER FOOD SERVICE SITES 
Summer is coming.  You may be thinking about what your child will do for meals while school is out.  The 

good news is that the U.S. Department of Agriculture has partnered in your local community with agencies to 

serve free meals.  It’s food that’s in, while school is out.  There are no income requirements, and any child un-

der the age of 18 may come to eat. 

Here is the information about the local Summer Food Sites: 

 

SERVING DATES  TIMES  LOCATION 

June 8 - August 17  11:30 – 1:00 The Salvation Army, 250 E. Main St., Newark, OH 

June 8 - August 17  11:00 – 1:00 YMCA of Licking County, 470 W. Church St., Newark, OH 

June 8 - August 14  11:30 – 12:30 Carson Elementary, 549 E. Main St., Newark, OH 

June 15 - August 7  12:00 – 12:30 Y.E.S. Club, 29 N. 1st St., Newark, OH 

June 8 - August 17  11:30 – 1:00 Shiloh Baptist, 383 Washington St., Newark, OH 

 

Please contact Major Diana DeMichael or Kaye Hartman @  (740) 345-8120 

with any questions you might have regarding the meal schedules. 

Sincerely, 

LICKING VALLEY LOCAL SCHOOLS 

Jan Jennings, Cafeteria Supervisor 
 

 

 

 

 

MUSIC NOTES 

Congratulations to the Licking  Valley          
Middle School Choirs!  

The LVMS 7th grade choir received a           
Superior (I) rating and the LVMS 8th grade 
choir received an Excellent (II) rating at 
OMEA Large Group Competition. 

Last call for Market Day!!!  Your last chance 

to stock up on your family favorite Market 
Day items is Tuesday, June 16th.  Cut-off for 

online orders is Wednesday, June 10th at 
10pm.  Paper order forms need to be at 
the elementary school by our last day of 
school - Wednesday, June 3rd.  Thank you 



Licking Valley Local School District 

2015 - 2016 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

  

DATE EVENT 
Monday, August 17, 2015 Professional Development Day  

Tuesday, August 18, 2015 Local Staff Convoca"on Day 

Wed., Thurs., Fri., August 19, 20, 21, 2015 Professional Development Days 

Monday, August 24, 2015 First Student Day 

Monday, September 7, 2015 - NO SCHOOL Labor Day 

Friday, October 16, 2015 - NO SCHOOL COTA Day 

Friday, November 13, 2015 - NO SCHOOL Veteran's Day 

Monday, November 16, 2015 - NO SCHOOL  P/T Exchange Day 

Thurs., Fri., November 27, 28, 2015 and Thanksgiving Recess 

Monday, December 21, 2015  through                              

Friday, January 1, 2016 - NO SCHOOL 

Winter Break 

Monday, January 4, 2016 School Resumes 

Friday, January 15, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Professional Development Day 

Monday, January 18, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Marin Luther King Day 

Friday, February 12, 2016 - NO SCHOOL P/T Exchange Day 

Monday, February 15, 2016 - NO SCHOOL President's Day Recogni"on 

Friday, March 25, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Good Friday 

Monday, March 28 through                                                              

Friday, April 1, 2016 - NO SCHOOL 

Spring Break 

Friday, April 8, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Professional Development Day 

Sunday, May 29, 2016 GRADUATION 

Monday, May 30, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 

Friday, June 3, 2016 Last Student Day 

Monday, June 6, 2016 Teacher Work Day 

BUS DRIVERS NEEDED 

The Licking Valley  Local School District is looking for sub bus drivers. 

All applicants need to fill out an on-line Ohio Reap  application at:  

www.ohreap.net  

Please contact Mickie Archer,  Transportation  Supervisor at 740-763-3525 

for more information.  





Attention                
Parents! 

Do we have your current                           
information such as the following? 
 
♦ Phone number 
♦ Cell phone number 
♦ Address 
♦ E-mail address 
♦ Updated custody information 
 
In the event of questions or an emergency 
it is important that we have the most cur-
rent data. 
Please call the building secretary at your 
student’s respective school to update your 
information. 
 
Primary  ES         763-2865 

Intermediate ES         763-2031 

Middle School            763-3396 

High School                763-3721 

 

If you move over the summer, please con-
tact the District Office, 763-3525 to give us 
your information so all the buildings will 
have updated mailing information for the 
beginning of the 2015-2016 school year.                                                  
 

2015 Kids' Grief Camp2015 Kids' Grief Camp2015 Kids' Grief Camp2015 Kids' Grief Camp    

Kids experience grief different than adults and can sometimes have a hard 

time processing and expressing what they 

are feeling.  Hospice of Central Ohio's 

Kids' Grief Camp is designed to help. 

We welcome children ages 6-12 who have 

experienced the death of a loved one, and 

provide a safe, friendly environment 

where kids can learn about their grief. 

This year's camp will take place June 22-

26 at Saints Peter & Paul Retreat in  

Newark. 

For questions or more information, 

please contact Maria Johnson at             

(740)788-1474. 



The Fairchild Challenge is an award-winning, inter-
disciplinary, environmental science competition de-
signed to engage students of diverse interests, abili-
ties, talents and backgrounds to explore the natural 
world. It is a competition that challenges and in-
spires students to become the next generation of 
scientists, researchers, educated voters, policy 
makers, and environmentally-minded citizens.   

 

Students in middle schools and high schools around 
the country and the world are given 3 challenges to 
complete throughout the year.  Throughout this 

year, students in the P.A.C.E. program, Art Club, Digital Media Club, and Reading/Language Arts Classes 
teamed up to complete the following challenges. 

 

Challenge 1: Plants and Their Pollinators 

Challenge 2: Haiku Writing: Reflecting on Nature Around You 

Challenge 3: Video: Public Service Announcement- Small Daily Change.  

 
In Challenge 1, Meghan Nelson took 1st place with her Blueberry Bee entry and Jesse Flowers, 

Brandon Bishop and Brianna Tucker took 2nd place with their Button Bush Butterfly entry.   

 

In Challenge 2, Licking Valley took 2nd place with their Haiku Poetry book.  The following students 
contributed poetry to the book: 

Artist: Brayden Sartin 

Authors: Nora Christy, Jeriah Cooperrider, Felicia Bartley, Hayden Hile, Kayla Martin, Dalton Stew-
art, Hope Hawkins, Sidney Moore, Abbie Blume, Gabe Rodeniser, Rebekah Higgins, Faith Dishon, Logan 
Nethers, Rachel Guilliams, Grace Chesser, Brandon Ridenbaugh, Meghan Nelson, Becca Bazler, Lucy 
Morrison, Brianna Tucker. 

 

In Challenge 3, Licking Valley took 3rd place with a public service announcement video written and 
produced by Logan Nethers, Nora Christy, and Luke Snelling.   

 

Overall, Licking Valley 
placed 2nd in the competition win-
ning a silver medal and prize 
money for environmental activi-
ties at the Middle School. 

 

Congratulations to all students for 
a job well done!   

 

Carissa Smith 
Licking Valley Local Schools 

Gifted Intervention Specialist 

Grades 4-8 

 



Jr. Olympics 

2015 

 
May 9th was a great day for 

our Elementary Jr. Olym-

pics!  It was beautiful out!!  

Thank you to all those who came and competed, 

and to those who came out to cheer them on  and 

helped out!! 

 

Ribbon Winners:  

Emily Conoway, Kenly Mazykoski, D’Neya Dennis, 

Hannah Jackson, Chloe Hunter, Allison Osborn, 

Penelope Clark, Jaylyn Zimmo, Madison Corsi.  

Brody Rodgers, Zachary Black, Brandt Lichtenau-

er, Ian Bebout, Conner Smith, Justice McClain, 

Brycen Gerlach, Easton Flowers. Ella Paul, Kendall 

Tucker, Hannah Allbritain, Marissa Graham, Zoey 

Shaw, Lily McClurg, Ryann Ball, Natalie Clark. Luke 

Conoway, Evan Mox,  Caleb Fellure, Evan 

Lichtenaur, Anthony Blizzard, Brance Boyd,         

Landon Johnson, Brady Crawmer. Nicole Gearhart, 

Alicia Graham, Regan Shumaker, America Jackson, 

Hannah Thompson, Joesy Kramer, Lexy Flegle, 

Audrey Adkins, Amore Horsley, Mikayla Lane,          

Jenna Schworm, Jadareese Carter. Cooper Horn-

feck, Colton Wilson, Adam Terry, Eli Kyle, Brody 

Bishop, Titan Priest, Colby Conn, Alex Phelps,  

Hayden Rodgers, Seth Phelps, Marshall Carr, Caleb 

Jackson, William Clark, Colton Carr. Reese Osborn, 

Delaina McWilliams, Sydney Flowers, Gianna  

Deckard, Grace Sharrock, Clay Prouty. 

 

Trophy winners:   

5-6 girl = Emily Conoway 

5-6 boy = Brody Rodgers 

7-8 girl = Ella Paul 

7-8 boy = Luke Conoway 

9-10 girl =3 way tie= Nicole Gearhart, Alicia          

Graham, Regan Shumaker 

9-10 boy = Cooper Hornfeck 

11+ girl = Reese Osborn 

11+ boy = Clay Prouty 

Physical Education = Getting Fit For Life!! 
Sara Kramer, Physical Education Teacher 
Licking Valley Elementary  

Chicks Hatch in 7th Grade 
Science Classes 
Every year the 7th grade science classes spend 
the year studying life science and the develop-
ment of from cell to organism. This year our 
students had the special opportunity to incubate 
and hatch several chicks as they learned about 
the parts of the egg and how a fertilized egg 
becomes a chick.     

           
 After much anticipation, 

ten healthy chicks were 
hatched! 

T 
he Intermediate Panther Parents hosted a 

Color Run as a fundraiser on Sunday, 

May 17th. Throughout the 1 mile and 3.1 

mile route participants were splashed with 

color.  

   It was a successful fundraiser that the Panther 
Parents plan on continuing for years to come. 
Plans are to include more activities next year. 



Eighth Grade Trip 
The Middle School eighth grade class had another very successful trip with 185 students and parent chaperon's travel-
ing to Antietam, Gettysburg and Washington DC. The educational experience was endless and the weather cooperated 

nicely.  

Cole Zigan, Chase Whisner, Will Schneider and  Lauren 

Montgomery represented the Licking Valley Community 

superbly as they placed a wreath at the Tomb of the 
Unknowns. 

 

Civil War Reenactors: 

The eighth grade stu-

dents got to experience 

the life of a Civil War 
soldier thanks to Lick-

ing Valley's own, Trent 
McArtor, Josh Mont-

gomery and Cole Zigan. 
They brought their Civil 

War gear to the middle 

school and demonstrated what a Civil War soldier experienced. Thank you fellows for 
sharing your knowledge and Civil War equipment. 

 

Leo Club Service Project Field Trip 
 

Thursday, May 21st the Middle School Leo Club attended their first annual Service Project Field Trip.  The Leo Club spends a lot of time 
throughout the year raising money to help worthy organizations around the Central Ohio area.  However, for this field trip, Leos learned that 
donating your time is just, if not more, valuable!  

The group went to the Licking Co Aging Program/Heritage Hall Senior Center on East Main 
Street.   During this field trip our students had the opportunity to connect intergenerationally with 
Seniors in our Licking Valley Com-
munity.  Our students were invited to 
Karaoke Thursdays where we were 
treated to renditions of “God Bless 
America” and “Hey Good Lookin’”, 
and many other classics from the 
Seniors, and our students in turn 
treated them to “You’re a Mean One 

Mr. Grinch”, “Amazing Grace”, Carrie 
Underwood and other more current tunes.   

The kids not only sang, but became great friends with Seniors.  We even 
met a Licking Valley Graduate who was in the Madison Class of 1945!  Mrs. Stafford overheard many residents mention they almost didn’t 

attend that day, but were so glad they did because “it was a breath of fresh air seeing young 
people out doing positive things”!  We also had a group of students who helped prepare and 
serve the lunch that was provided for us.  Students were rolling silverware, distributing food, 
and filling drinks for hungry patrons. They even pitched in with the craft table! 

 We were praised numerous times about our students  and thanked profusely.  The leader of 
the Program told us we had an open invitation to join them anytime and many of the Seniors 
hoped to see us again.  Mrs. Stafford and Mrs. Fulk are so proud of not only their behavior, 
but their commitment to service and upholding the high expectations of a Licking Valley 
Middle School Leo. 



Licking Valley High School Art Show 
Licking Valley High School held an art show that was judged by Jill Crowe, retired Art teacher from Newark High School and professional artist.  

High School Art Show results:      Honorable Mention: 

               Ashley Wireman - 1st place in Pen and Ink-Barn/Snake    Dillon Athey- Train 

               Jacob Beauchamp-2nd place pen and Ink-Bear    Brandon Vaughn- Rainforest 

               3rd place – Pen and ink- Figure in woods     Samantha Coulter- Paris 

               Best Of Show- Chelsea Higgins-Child’s portraiture    Skye Paxson- Triggerfish   
                                                                                                                                     Andrea Nunez-Portraiture 

             Chelsea Higgins-Lion and lamb 

        Jenna Hotchkiss- Bambi 





E lementary Art Show  
 

The elementary art show was Thursday May 14th from 5-
7pm.  It featured student artwork, art-making activity tables 

run by the Panther Art Club, Hip Hop Dancing in the gym, a 
selfie-station, the Book Fair, a glass sun catcher workshop taught by 
local artist Abby Rice, and P.A.C.E.'s Night of the Notables.  Thanks 
to all who helped and attended!  We are so proud of our elementary 
artists!!  

 

Also, this weekend fifth grader Karli 
Redfern, third grader Elijah Bender, 
and first grader Alyson Leaf were 
honored for their artwork at a recep-
tion hosted by the Central Ohio Art Education Associa-
tion.  Only sixty-one artists were chosen from 24 Central Ohio 
art teachers from thirteen counties for the juried exhibi-
tion.  The ceremony was held Saturday at Rhodes Tower in  
Columbus.  Congratulations to our young artists! 

 

Congratulations to third grader Audrey Adkins for having her 
illustration chosen for the front cover of this year’s LV Interme-
diate yearbook.  Fifth grader Taya Sensabaugh’s picture was 
chosen as the back cover winner.  The intermediate school re-
ceived eighty entries for the contest and 13 of these students 

were chosen as runners up.  Congratula-
tions and thanks to everyone for entering. 

  



2015 
Licking Valley Youth Football Camp 

July 27, 28, 30 
6:00p.m.-7:30p.m. 

 
Registration 

 
Player’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Phone (H)__________________________ (C)___________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Grade  3- 4 -5 -6  (circle one) 

           Youth                 Adult 

T-Shirt Size     S, M, L, XL       S, M, L, XL, XXL 

 

Cost $30.00 Per Player - $5.00 Discount for any family with more than one           
player participating. 

 

Make all checks payable to: Licking Valley Football.  

Licking Valley Schools and Coaches are not responsible for any injuries                      
resulting from this camp. 

 

Parent Signature:_______________________________ 

 
 

 







Licking Valley Girls Basketball            

Camp 2015 

 

June 3rd, 4th and 5th 

5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

@ LV High School 

 

This Camp is for any girl going into the 3rd – 8th grades 

Cost is $45 

 

All Campers will receive a regulation size Girls Basketball                       

and Camp T-Shirt 

 

Campers will receive instruction on Dribbling, Shooting, Passing and other                                              

fundamental aspects of the game. 

 

Questions call Coach Duane Wood – 740-403-5581 

 

--- - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

(Cut and return this portion of the form) 

 

Name ___________________________________     Grade going into  ________ 

 

Shirt Size (circle one) 

 

Youth Small     Youth Med.    Youth Lg.            Adult XS     Adult Small     Adult Med.     Adult Lg.     Adult XL 

 

Shooting Hand  (circle one)          Right            Left 

 


